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File # APPLICATION 
NAME/LOCATION 

APPLICATION SUMMARY  STATUS 

    

16-06 Tassajara Parks Project: 
proposed annexations to 
CCCSD and EBMUD of 30+ 
acres located east of the City 
of San Ramon and the Town of 
Danville 

Application submitted in May 2016 by the landowner 
to annex 30+ acres to Central Contra Costa Sanitary 
District (CCCSD) and East Bay Municipal Utility 
District (EBMUD) to support development of 125 
residential lots and related improvements. On July 
13, 2021, the County Board of Supervisors certified 
the project EIR, amendment the ULL, executed a 
land preservation agreement, and acted on various 
discretionary project approvals.  

Application is currently incomplete. Await certified EIR, 
updated application, and other information. The project 
is currently being litigated.  

    

16-07 Tassajara Parks Project: 
proposed SOI expansions to 
CCCSD and EBMUD of 30+ 
acres located east of the City 
of San Ramon and the Town of 
Danville    

Application submitted in May 2016 by the landowner 
to amend the SOIs for CCCSD and EBMUD in 
anticipation of annexation. 

Application is currently incomplete. Await certified EIR, 
updated application, and other information. The project 
is currently being litigated.  

    

21-05 Faria Southwest Hills 
Reorganization: proposed 
annexations to City of 
Pittsburg, CCWD and DD of 
606+ acres located southwest 
of the City of Pittsburg 

Application originally submitted in June 2021 by City 
of Pittsburg to annex 606+ acres to the City, Contra 
Costa Water District (CCWD) and Delta Diablo (DD) 
and detach from County Service Area (CSA) P-6 to 
support hillside estate development of up to 1,500 
units.  

Following litigation and approval of the project by the 
Pittsburg City Council on April 17, 2023, the application 
was resubmitted to LAFCO (May 2023). LAFCO staff 
reviewed the application and sent a letter to the City and 
developer with questions and comments. On August 31, 
2023, LAFCO received a response letter from the 
applicant. On September 21, 2023, LAFCO sent a 
follow-up/status letter. Staff is working with the applicant 
to obtain additional information.   

    

21-17 Dissolution of County Service 
Area R-9 

LAFCO initiated dissolution of CSA R-9 Pending update in March 2024. 

    

23-13 Bay’s Edge Reorganization: 
Annexation to City of Martinez 
and detachment from CSA P-6 

Application submitted September 29, 2023 as a 
condition of LAFCO’ s approval of out of agency 
water service in April 2021. 

Application is currently under review. 

    

 


